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Night work and traffic changes on Hoxton Park Road and 
Joadja Road from Monday 20 July  

The NSW Government is upgrading the intersection of Hoxton Park Road and Joadja 

Road, Hoxton Park to ease congestion, reduce travel times and improve safety. 

 

Transport for NSW is continuing work to upgrade the intersection of Hoxton Park Road and Joadja Road, 
Hoxton Park. To ensure the safety of our workers and all road users, we will need to temporarily close part of 
Joadja Road and Hoxton Park Road for asphalting.  

The closures will happen at night, and in two stages to minimise disruption.  We will be on site the following 
nights: 

 

Stage 1 closure 

Hoxton Park Road westbound and  

Joadja Road southbound:  

 Monday 20 July 

 Tuesday 21 July 

 Wednesday 22 July 

 Thursday 23 July 

Stage 2 closure 

Hoxton Park Road eastbound and  

Joadja Road northbound: 

 Thursday 23 July 

 Sunday 26 July 

 Monday 27 July 

 

Our working hours during these night shifts will be between 8pm and 5am. 
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How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise and disruption associated with this work including asphalting, 

jackhammering, concrete cutting and excavating.  

 

We will make every effort to minimise noise and disruption by completing noisier tasks before midnight 

and using noise barriers where possible. 

 

Residential acess will be maintained. There will be no disruption to local bus timetables. 

Traffic changes 

To ensure the work zone is safe, lane closures, road closures and detours will be in place and this may affect 

travel times. Clearly marked detours and traffic controllers will be in place to help road users complete their 

journeys.  

 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call: 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 

App. 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for up to six night shifts 
between Monday 20 July and Monday 27 
July, weather permitting.  

 
Our work hours will be between 8pm and 5am 

from Sunday to Friday.  

Contact 

If you have feedback or concerns about the work 
schedule please contact our delivery partner Ward 
Civil, on 1800 897 841 or 
hoxtoncomms@wardcivil.com.au 

 
For information on other pinch points across 
Liverpool, please visit rms.work/urbanpinchpoints. 
 
 
 
 

 


